
 
 

 

Circular to the financial services industry on the 

Alternative Investment Fund Managers Directive (‘AIFMD’) 

 

The Malta Financial Services Authority has today published on its website a 

revised version of its Frequently Asked Questions document concerning the 

Alternative Investment Fund Managers Directive which was originally issued on 

6 February 2014. 

 

The revised FAQ provides an update on the Obligations for AIFMs managing 

AIFs which acquire control of non-listed companies and issuers under Article 27 

of the AIFMD. The document is available for download from the MFSA website 

through the following link: 

 

https://www.mfsa.com.mt/wp-

content/uploads/2019/04/20180425_AIFMD_FAQ-General.pdf 

 

General queries in relation to the AIFMD are to be addressed to the Securities 

and Market Supervision Unit at: funds@mfsa.com.mt. 
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